
NOTICE TO CASA RENTAL MANGEMENT HOMEOWNERS 

 

CASA Rental Management would like to remind you that each year, 

every owner of a residential property in Vancouver is required to 

submit a property status declaration to determine if their property is 

subject to the tax.  

Instructions are forwarded to Owners by the City of Vancouver with the advance 

property tax notice.  You can also get the information from the included city links.  

Declaration must be made no later than February 4, 2020. 

Please click on this link for further information. 

https://vancouver.ca/home-property-development/empty-homes-tax.aspx 

 

The City’s Empty homes tax is different from the provincial governments Speculation 

and Vacancy Tax. Please click on the link for further information. 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/taxes/property-taxes/speculation-and-vacancy-

tax  

 

Please contact your property manager if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

CASA Rental Management  

110 - 6086 Russ Baker Way 

Richmond BC, V7C1Z2 

604-273-6801 

info@casarentals.ca 
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